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K Honorable Richard G. Lugar
§ , United States Senate
: Washington, D.C. 20510

Honorable Dan Quayle

United States Senate
Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Senators Lugar and Quayle:

1; Thank you for your letter of 6 January 1982 to Mr. William Casev
| enclosing correspondence you received from Mrs. 25X1

i ' , We have made a careful review of letter in which : 2oX1
C she states that her husband was a member of the Central Intelligence

Agency. None of our personnel records indicate that at any time was he

employed by the CIA. Regarding his Marine Corps service, we suggest

; o that she get in touch with the National Personnel Records Center (GSA),
z 9700 Page Boulevard, St. Louis, Missouri 63132. o .

We appreciate your writing to us on behalf of He. 25X1
are returning her correspondence and regret that we could not be of
assistance to her regarding this matter.

Cordia]iy youré,

.JPf?f‘Ff_’!!w
Gl
25X1
Director, Office of External Affairs
"Enclosure |
Distribution:
Original - Addressees
1 - ER
-1 - D/Personnel
1 - EA Subject
1 - EA Chrono : _ , - 25X1
- LLD: (26 Jan 82) ' : : '

Draft~Prepared by: Personnel

A-10




